
 
 
 
 
 
ANNUAL COUNCIL – 10 MAY 2007 
 
 
 
REPORT OF THE CONSTITUTION REVIEW WORKING GROUP 
 
 
RECOMMENDED CONSTITUTIONAL CHANGES 
 
 
The Constitution Review Working Group is an informal body established by 
agreement between the Group Leaders to receive proposals for alterations updates 
to the text of the Authority’s Constitution for formal submission to Council. 
 
A further meeting of the Review Working Group was held on 19 April 2007.  The 
decisions arising from that meeting are now attached as the Constitution Review 
Working Group’s recommendation to Council. 
 
 
The Working Group formally RECOMMENDS: 
 
“That the proposed changes to the Authority’s Constitution as endorsed by the 
Constitution Review Working Group, and detailed in the attached documents be 
approved by Council.” 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR DECISION 
 


